Sgt. Frank T. Addario Hq. 74th Tac. Rcn. Gp. DeRidder Army Air Base, DeRidder, Louisiana.

December 30, 1944.

Bryant Service Club Bryant College Providence, Rhode Island.

Dear Club Members:

I am writing to express my appreciation for the Christmas gift received from your organization. You may be sure that all of us former Bryant students, now in the service, appreciate the efforts of your fine organization in making our Christmas day a bit brighter.

In closing, I wish you all a happy and progressive New Year.

Sincerely,

Frank T. Addario.